COMMENTS ON DTZ AND ENGLAND & LYLE REPORTS OF FEBRUARY 2014 
Shaun,

My comments on the above documents are as follows:

· I reserve my right to make further comments when Mr. England has revised his report in the light of recent events. I trust I will have a right to comment on any further report he may wish to make.

· There is nothing in either report which would make me change my views. In fact the DTZ report would seem to confirm them.

· Mr. England’s report fails to adequately explain why the figures in the adopted Ryedale Plan should be superseded by NLP’s figures, or why the general principle of there  being room for only one new food store, as, in effect, stated in the adopted Ryedale Plan should be breached. 

· Mr. England’s report fails to address the reasoning and findings of the inspector’s report in the LMS case.

· Both Mr. England and DTZ have been shown to be mistaken in their fundamental assumption that the LMS site is undeliverable. 

· Neither report adequately addresses the other issues and matters raised previously by me.

The penultimate paragraph of the DTZ report confirms that WSCP “lacks prominence, has poor access and is dislocated from the existing retail area in the town centre…………………It is inferior in terms of prominence and quality of access

For customers and service vehicles” In other words, it’s not a good site for a superstore. On the other hand we do have an operator who is keen to take on the alternative sequentially preferable site which has been recommended by an impartial government inspector, after thorough debate of the merits of both sites. Can we please, therefore, make progress and clear the way for Booths to take on the LMS site, so that Malton Town Centre can be properly revitalised in the interests of good planning?
COUNCILLOR PAUL ANDREWS



27th March 2014 

